
 

 

6th July 2016 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Transition Afternoon- Wednesday 13th July 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you on Wednesday 13th July for your child’s final transition event in 
school. This will be a great opportunity for you to join your child in their new class to meet their teacher 

for next year. The teachers have planned a short activity to help to get to know your child as well as a 
joint creative task. 
 

Please meet in the main playground at 2.30pm. Your child will be lined up waiting with their new 
class teacher, and you will then be taken into their new classroom to begin the transition activities. The 
session will finish at the normal time of 3.30pm, so if you are not able to come to the transition 

session you will need to collect your child from their usual place in the playground at this time.  
 
If you have more than one child in school please feel free to split up your time accordingly, however 

please can I ask that you let staff know that you need to visit another classroom so that they are aware. 
 
I hope that this event is an enjoyable experience and a supportive transition opportunity for you all. 

  
Kind regards 
 

 
Jon Beisly 
Acting Headteacher 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 


